
 
 

 

 
February 1, 2019 

 
Alexander Jamoulis 
Emerald Grove, Inc. 
31 Sadies Way 
East Harwich, MA 02645 
 
Re: Request for Information 
 
Dear Mr. Jamoulis: 
 

This letter is to inform you that the Medical Use of Marijuana Program (“Program”) at the 
Cannabis Control Commission (“Commission”)  has reviewed the additional or revised information 
submitted for Emerald Grove Inc.’s Siting Profile (Application 1 of  1).  The Siting Profile requires the 
following information before the Program may complete its evaluation:  
 

1. The applicant provided an amended Binding Letter of Intent/Option Lease and deed to 
demonstrate that title for the Middleborough site is held by JSC Holdings, LLC and not 
Celiberti Realty, LLC.  However, the Option Period for the Middleborough site expired 
on March 31, 2018, as well as the two additional one-month periods allowed under the 
Option to Lease. Please submit the fully executed lease for the Middleborough site, or 
proof that Emerald Grove, Inc. extended the Option Period further. 

 

If the applicant has been requested to resubmit their response to a question, please do so using 
the page on the application form for that particular question, and include an initialed attestation at the 
bottom of the page.  The applicant need not resubmit the entire application and may submit only the 
page for the particular question that needs to be submitted. 

Please remember to type all responses in the information or materials resubmitted to the 
Program, other than any required signatures, as well as include the name of the Applicant Corporation 
and the number of the application (e.g., Application 1 of 1) at the top of each page of the resubmitted 
information or materials.  

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

Please resubmit the additional or revised information, as outlined above, via U.S. mail to: 

Cannabis Control Commission 
Medical Use of Marijuana Program 

RMD Applications 
101 Federal Street, 13th Floor 

Boston, MA 02110 
 

Upon receipt, the Program will review the information and will notify the applicant if it will 
proceed or if further information is required. 

If you have questions or need assistance, you may contact the Program at 617-660-5370 or 
RMDapplication@state.ma.us. 

Sincerely,  
The Cannabis Control Commission  
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